Dear                              , 

Everyone needs a retreat sometimes.  I would like to invite you to an opportunity to fast from the busyness of your daily life by attending a Via de Cristo weekend from April 28 to May 1, 2016, in Dahlonega, Georgia.  It begins Thursday night and ends late Sunday afternoon.  We will provide transportation to and from your home for you.

 I first attended a Via de Cristo weekend in 1993.  It was a major step in my walk with God. While there I was able to move God from my head into my heart and really begin to understand how great God's love is for me, and how I can live in response to his love and grace.  My life was changed forever.
What happens on a via Cristo weekend?   First you will have several opportunities to worship.  You will hear several talks from laypeople about their walk with Chris - what helps them to stay faithful.  You will hear talks from Lutheran pastors about God's grace.  You will have an opportunity to discuss these talks with fellow participants.  There will be a time of silent meditation.  Oh, and did I mention?  There will be great food, a lot of laughter, and singing.  You will also find yourself forming relationships with other brothers and sisters in Christ that encourage and support you. 
I am inviting you to attend because I think you are person of faith who will grow in your relationship with God during this Via de Cristo weekend.  The grace that I found on my Via de Cristo weekend is invaluable to me and I would like for you to experience this also.
If you are able, please set aside April 28 to May 1 to attend.  If you have any questions please contact me or Pastor Dave.  Either of us will be delighted to talk with you.  I am including a brochure with more details about the weekend and an application for your use.  If you decide to take advantage of this opportunity, you can contact me or send me the application and fee.  If you need help with the fee, there are some scholarships available.  I will take care of getting Pastor Dave's signature and sending it in.

Yours in Christ,

